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no new power plant in Oxnard!

Additional submitted attachment is included below.
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We don't need more power plants. Recent reports such as <http://www.latimes.com/projects/la-fi-

electricity-capacity/> have documented that CA already has more power plants than are needed, so 

nearly new plants are being closed decades before their expected lifespan, at great cost to ratepayers. 

Recent laws mandating use of alternative energy will further reduce the need for traditional power 

plants. We know this is possible because, worldwide, renewables are now the biggest source of energy 

capacity <http://www.cnbc.com/2016/10/25/renewables-surged-past-coal-in-2015-to-become-worlds-

biggest-source-of-electricity-iea.html>. The rest of the world is recognizing the importance of reducing 

our greenhouse emissions and other pollutants. CA should not be left behind in this transition toward 

sustainability. Please do not approve another boondoggle! 
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